HB 2235 —-- REAL ID ACT OF 2005
SPONSOR: Corlew

This bill amends procedures the Department of Revenue must follow
when issuing driver's licenses or identification cards. This bill
requires the department to inform applicants of the option of being
issued a REAL ID compliant driver's license or identification card
or a noncompliant driver's license or identification card. The
department must issue a noncompliant driver's license or
identification card to applicants who object to being issued a REAL
ID compliant version.

A driver's license or identification card that is not REAL ID
compliant will not be valid for official federal purposes.

This bill is the same as SB 902 (2016).



